AHPCC ANNUAL CONFERENCE

‘When The Drugs Don’t Work - Spiritual Distress: what is it, what is our experience of it and how do we prevent, accompany or alleviate it?’

A CPD and training conference

Monday 20th – Wednesday 22nd May 2024
The Hayes Conference Centre, SWANWICK, Derbyshire
BOOKING FORM

	My name
	

	The name and address of the Hospice / Palliative Care Unit where I work
	

	My preferred email address
(correspondence will be by email)
	

	Contact telephone number
	

	My name as to appear on my badge
	

	Special diet / access requirements
(NB all rooms are en-suite but some walking is required)
	



|_|	The conference pack delegate list will include your email address – tick here if you DO NOT wish this.
CONFERENCE FEES:	Full residential rates, including all accommodation and catering, are:
		(please tick the appropriate fee and your method of payment)

|_|	£300  Paid-up* AHPCC Full Members	 |_|  £325 Paid-up* AHPCC Associate Members
|_|	£345	Non-members

|_|	I have paid by BACS
	Association of Hospice and Palliative Care Chaplains - Sort Code:  09-01-51  Account No : 80829300
	Please use your own full name (not your workplace) as the reference
	Please email booking form to admin@ahpcc.org.uk once payment has been made
|_|	I have paid by cheque - please make cheques payable to AHPCC and post with this form to: 
	Sue Chapman, 73 Fernwood Crescent, London N20 0RP

|_| 	Please email an invoice to (insert person’s name and email address):-

Signed	………………………………………………………………	Date     …………………………………..

Please complete and return this form and ensure your payment is received by Friday 5th April 2024
YOUR BOOKING WILL REMAIN PROVISIONAL UNTIL PAYMENT IS RECEIVED
Please note that cancellations received after 5th April 2024 cannot be refunded.  Cancellations received before 5th April 2024 may be refunded at 50% at the discretion of the conference organisers.
* NB -  the reduced rate is available only for members who have already paid a subscription for 2024.

Bookings and all Conference enquiries:	admin@ahpcc.org.uk
Please note that full details and any news will be posted on the AHPCC website www.ahpcc.org.uk 
